
Orville D. Fulp 
Vice President 
Regulatory & Governmental Affairs 

November 21, 20 l 4 - VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS 

Chairman, Tennessee Regulatory Authority 
clo Sharla Dillon, Dockets and Records Manager 
502 Deaderick Street, 4•h Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

Re: Notice of Customer Transfer 

Dear Ms. Dillon: 
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600 1-lidden Ridge 
Irving, Texas 75038 

Phone 972 718-8979 
Fax 972 718-3209 
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REC IVEO 
v 2 .1 14 

TN 

By letter dated September 5, 2014 the Commission was notified of the pending transfer of 
customers of Teleconnect Long Distance Services and Systems Co. d/b/a Telecom*USA 
("Teleconnect") to MCI Communications Services, Inc. d/b/a Verizon Business Services 
("MCI"). This letter provides notice that the customer transfer wa~ completed as scheduled on 
November 15, 2014. An original and three copies of this letter are enclosed for filing. 

Accordingly, please cancel the Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity of Teleconnect 
no later than December I, 20 I 4. 

Acknowledgement and receipt of this filing are requested. Attached for this purpose are a 
duplicate letter and a self-addressed stamped envelope. Any questions concerning this customer 
transfer may be directed to me. 

Orville D. Fulp 


